
From the PTA
Welcome Back! We enjoyed meeting many of you
at the PTA's Boo Hoo Woo Hoo on the first day of
school. We hope you will join the PTA and help us
make this a great year. We wouldn't be able to do
what we do without all of the support we receive
from members and volunteers. To join, please visit:
https://cherryrunpta.memberhub.com/store

PTA Volunteer Opportunities
The PTA is looking for volunteers for the following
roles:
1.  A/V system volunteer:  Get trained in the tech
system at CRES to assist with concerts and
assemblies!
2.  Bulletin Boards Volunteer
3.  Cafeteria Monitors
4.  Fall Festival Committee
5.  Fairfax County PTA rep
Please use this link to sign up and view other
opportunities:  
PTA Committee Interest Survey 
or email volunteer@cherryrunelementarypta.org

9/7 at 7pm: 1st PTA Meeting of
the Year!
Save the date for our first PTA meeting of the year:
Sept 7th from 7-8pm in the Cherry Run Cafeteria. At
this first meeting of the year we will present and
vote on the PTA budget for the year. The proposed
budget can be found on our website at https://
cherryrunelementarypta.org/info/budget/
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September 11 – BTSN – Grades K
& 1: 6:30-7:15; Grades 2 & 3:
7:20-8:05

September 12 – BTSN – Grades 4
& 5: 6:30-7:15; Grade 6: 7:20-8:05

CRES DIRECTORY!
MUST OPT IN to be Included! Please
Participate and Fill Out the Form Today!
Does your family want to connect with others in
Cherry Run? Participate in our annual directory!

The school is only able to give us very limited
information for the directory so important contact
information such as names, address, email, and
phone number MUST come from you. Fill out the
form at: https://forms.gle/76Pv3yHdmhVfyw346

Directories will be printed again this year. PTA
members will receive a free directory. Other families
may purchase one for $5. Please consider
participating in the directory to help connect our
Cherry Run Elementary community. If you do NOT
submit the form, your contact information will not be
included.

Cherry Run Spirit Wear
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The Cherry Run Elementary School back-to-school
spirit wear sale is underway! Save 30% on
everything in the store. Choose from hundreds of
spirit wear designs and garments that are delivered
to your home in days! This is the biggest Spirit Wear
sale of the year and runs through September 14th.
Visit https://1stplace.sale/97267.
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Art Notes
Cardboard club sign up link will be in
next week's newsletter. If you have
any old, adult sized t-shirts that you
no longer wear, Mrs Rodas in the Art
room can use them as smocks.
Please send them in with your
student anytime.

Upcoming Clubs
The PTA is excited to offer more club options for the
2023-24 school year. Information for Run Club,
Code Ninjas and the sign up for Cardboard Club will
be sent in the next Weekly Highlights.







Fairfax County
Special Education
PTA

Special Education PTA (SEPTA) is focused on
empowering and connecting families, students, and
educators to ensure students with disabilities
develop their full potential as individuals and
community members. SEPTA has launched its
membership for the new school year and everyone
is encouraged to join SEPTA as a member of our
PTA.
Join online today: fcsepta.ptboard.com
Join our facebook group here for discussion topics
and community posts.

Box Tops App
Also, consider downloading the box tops app. You
can set it up to benefit Cherry Run Elementary PTA
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and scan your receipts whenever you see the box
top logo on one of your purchases. 


